
 

SUPERVISORS OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 

Town Hall 

Tuesday, March 20, 2012  

7 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Mike Horne, Chairman, Sally Humphries, and  Bob Ehlers. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

 The minutes of the meeting of  March 13, 2012, were unanimously approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Prior to the meeting, the Supervisors did a Quality Check of the scanned election results  

of the School Board Election of March 13.  

 

Discussion of the redistricting that will be the subject of a public meeting on April 23.  Be it 

noted that according to the Town Charter, the Supervisors of the Check List have some 

flexibility in determining district boundaries.  Common sense to prevail over strict legalism. 

 

Supervisors of the Check List and Elections and Voting website to be updated next week,  

regarding redistricting. 

 

 NEW BUSINESS 

Bob Ehlers agreed to research and look for bargains for the laptops we are authorized to 

purchase.   

 

Work sessions will be scheduled to validate the petitions received from potential candidates and 

parties for the General Election in November.  In between sessions, each Supervisor agreed to  

work on some of the petitions, using the current Checklist. 

 

Unanimous consent given to the following Checklist changes: 

 10 voters removed due to moving from Hooksett   

 Approval of 6 new residents or voter changes  

 0 voters removed due to death notices as of 3/20/12  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Unanimous approval to extend the meeting to 7:45.  Meeting adjourned at 7:45.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Sally Humphries, Secretary 
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